

October 2, 2015

Ontario Energy Board
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
P.O. Box 2319,
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli

Re: Kingston Hydro Corporation – 2016 Custom IR Rate Application – EB-2015-0083

Please find attached responses to undertakings resulting from the Technical Conference held September 21-22, 2015 in the above noted proceeding.

Per Kingston Hydro's September 30, 2015 lead-lag letter and study filed, evidence updates that incorporate the results of the lead-lag study are also provided along with the undertaking responses.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully submitted,

Randy Murphy, CPA, CA Chief Financial Officer 613-546-1181 ext 2317

cc. Mr. Andrew Taylor Intervenors of record